
Sun City Bocce Club 

Guidelines for Transitional Operation 

Revision Date: April 16, 2020 

Transitional rules for playing Bocce will be as follows: 

 Only members are allowed on the courts, no guests or children. 

o If non-members want to play, they must first join the club. This gives them 

access to all club announcements. 

 A monitor will be on duty when play is allowed – no monitor, no play. 

o Monitors can play; however, they are expected to perform the following duties: 

 They will be the only ones to have access to the shed. 

 They will issue the supplies from the shed.  

 They will ensure the rules are followed. 

 They will draw and announce the “chips” for random selection of 

opponents and courts. NO GATHERING OF PLAYERS DURING THE 

DRAW. 

 Chips will be disinfected before and after use. 

 Limited access to items in the shed 

o Only the board and monitors will have the combination to the shed. 

o All items will remain in the shed, until full opening. 

o Pens, clip boards, balls and crates are to be sprayed with disinfectant (supplied 

by the club) before play, before transition to new players and before they are 

returned to the shed. 

o Do not use club supplied water in the shed, bring your own water. 

 Until otherwise advised, restrooms and water fountains will be closed, so prepare 

accordingly. 

 The court peg boards will not be used to keep score. 

 Face masks are optional  

 Sanitizing your hands before and after play is expected. 

o Players must bring their own sanitizer. 

 Singles play only per court (only 2 people per court) 

o Each player will use the same color balls for the entire period of play. 

 No more than 10 players will be allowed in the playing area at a time. 

o Efforts should be made to keep an idled court between each active court. 

o Players waiting to play, can wait on the patio, maintaining social distancing 

guidelines. 

o If there are people waiting, play should be limited to one game. 

 Efforts will be made to maintain current the activities on the current calendar, except 

those activities that may encourage groups; social activities and training will not occur. 

 These guidelines are tentative and subject to change based on further communications from 

the authorities. 


